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#USAWC students in new Enterprise Management specialization
talked change leadership with V/CJCS
By Public Affairs Staff    08 November 2021

 

On Nov. 5, the Enterprise Management seminar, a new specialization in #USAWC 2022, met
with V/CJCS to discuss AI acquisition and payoff.

US Army War College students met with a top military senior leader to
discuss a wide-range of topics including, civil-military relations, strategic
competition, artificial intelligence, and capability development. At the end,
this military officer charged students to lead well into the future.

On Nov. 5, War College students in the Enterprise Management program
met with Gen. John Hyten, Vice Chairman of the Joint Chiefs of Staff. He
took students’ questions and highlighted the students’ future roles as
change agents within the defense enterprise. Bureaucratic inertia is strong,
and the department needs concerted efforts to overcome this inertia,
explained Hyten.

The Enterprise Management program is a pilot designed to test concepts of
tailorable professional military education. The program delivers three
courses in the resident program core curriculum through an enterprise lens,
emphasizing decisions and processes at the national, DoD, Joint, and
Service levels. 
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The focus of the seminar is how DoD develops options and provides
capabilities to enable warfighters to further national objectives. By
intentionally integrating course content, students gain a better
understanding for what makes up the Defense enterprise, its purpose, and
how it works.

In photo, left-to-right: Lt. Col. Reggie Williams, Col. Matt Beverly, Lt. Col.
Mike Zultak, Ms. Damelsa White, Lt. Col. Petey Peters, Lt. Col. Brendan
Taylor, Col. Sergio Molina, Gen. John Hyten, Mr. Steve Dawson, Col.
Kevin Pierce, Lt. Col. Bill Cherkauskas, Lt. Col. Quintina Smiley, Lt. Col.
Tom Lutz, Prof. Fred Gellert, Prof. Bob Bradford.


